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Freedom from Religion Foundation
P.O. Box 750
Madison, WI 53701

Re: School Religious Clubs
Dear Mr. Jayne:

In response to your letter of July 16, 2018, be advised that no school in the
Evansville Vanderburgh School Corporation will have a teacher-led Christian
students club in the academic year 2018-19 or thereafter. The EVSC will continue
to comply with all federal and state laws governing clubs and organizations meeting
on school property, including without limitation the dictates of Indiana Code 20-33-
12-1, et. seq.

Very truly yours,

ZIEMER, STAYMAN, WEITZEL & SHOULDERS, LLP
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